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Osaka-Milan perspectives
islands and the Ocean

Islands and the Ocean are 
conceptually and empirically 
inseparable. Building on 
these premises, the organi-
zing committees for the IGU 
Thematic Conference on 
Islands in Relations: Con-
flicts, Sustainability, and 
Peace (Osaka, Japan on April 
4-6, 2023) and the IGU Thema-
tic Conference on the Ocean 
and Seas in Geographical 
Thought (Milan, Italy on 
June 6-7, 2023) have been 
actively collaborating to 
bridge the two events, held 
in different places and 
times, and provide a more si-
gnificant and comprehensive 
forum on islands and the 
Ocean by covering and inte-
grating their main themes 
and perspectives. The pre-
sent webinar is a first at-
tempt in the history of the 
IGU thematic conferences in 
such a direction.

The registered webinar participants can join the event
Link to the registration: tinyurl.com/ws58z8af
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